
I would like to submit my statement regarding the bill that is trying to be passed. I bought a recreational boat with my family in mind. 
We have spent much time on the Willamette River and consider it a vital part of our lives. This bill is a slap in the face to those that 
have spent hard earned time and money on equipment, registration fees, licenses and towed water sports endorsements. I trust the 
OSMB to make fair and logical decisions on behalf of all boat owners. 

Respectfully,
Sam Keeran


